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Jennifer Lewis, Chairperson, called the regular meeting of the School-Based Decision Making Council of Lincoln Trail Elementary to order at 3:00 p.m. in the school media center.  Members present were: Jennifer Lewis, chairperson; Becky Hillard, co-chairperson, Alana Edwards, Emily Robbins, Kim Jiranek and Sherry Powers.  There were no guests.
The SBDM Council accepted the agenda by consensus.

09-005 Motion was made by Becky Hillard and seconded by Alana Wooldridge to accept the minutes from the August 14, 2008, regular SBDM meeting.  The motion carried.

The (ESS) Extended School Services Daytime Waiver budget was presented the SBDM Council for review.  The program will employee one staff and will service students in first, second and third grades in the areas of reading and math.  Sherrie Sallee who has worked in our E.S.S. program in the past has been rehired to fill the position.  The SBDM Council accepted this decision by consensus.
Mrs. Lewis, shared an email she received from Mr. Robert King, Associate Superintendent of Instruction.  It was Mr. King’s suggestion that SBDM Council be included in the Curriculum Guides that are being developed by teachers within our district and assisted by Mary Kaye Sanders, Directory of Curriculum and Assessment.  Mrs. Lewis reminded the SBMD Council that we have reviewed the guides that have been completed and agreed by consensus to use them as a guide.
Mrs. Lewis presented to the SBDM Council the KCCT results and Data Disaggregation, she explained to the Council how to intrepret the information shown on the charts.
Mrs. Lewis praised our staff on their dedication to our students and school, and the result of their efforts reflects in our test scores.  Lincoln Trail Elementary has exceeded our goal or 91.5 for an Academic Index of 93.4.
Mrs. Lewis advised the SBDM Council that we would use KCCT Data Disaggregation information along with our current Consolidated School Plan next month as start the process of revisiting our Consolidated School Plan for the next biennium. The data will also be utilized for N.C.L.B. and Senate Bill 168 for Closing the GAP.
The SBDM Council reviewed the last month’s accident reports.  The SBDM Council did not feel that the accident reports represented any pattern of unsafe conditions or practices at the school at this time.

Financial reports for August were presented and approved.
The September 11, 2008, SBDM Council meeting was adjourned by consensus.

_____________________________








(Chairperson)







______________________________

